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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 191129033
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
I am researching statistics of the number of CIVIL prisoners sentenced for contempt of court being sent to Category D establishments in the last two years. 

It would be greatly appreciated if the approximate numbers could be provided if recipe details are not available. My research so far has not revealed any statistics of the type requested.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided in text below.

During 2017 and 2018, a total of 15 prisoners with an associated ‘Contempt of Court’ offence were transferred to Cat D establishments.
Data sources and Quality
Please note that the figure provided above has been drawn from administrative IT systems which, as with any large-scale recording system, are subject to possible errors with data entry and processing.
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